
Dear Parent/Carers/families,  

We are excited to welcome you and your child to Lyndhurst Secondary College in 

2024.  Our BYOD program is an important element in individualising learning across all 

subject areas. It is a requirement that all students have a laptop/Chromebook at the start of 

their school year in 2024.  Successful Lyndhurst Graduates are Technology savvy and ready 

to solve problems in the globalised world.   

 
 

Expectations: We expect all students to take full responsibility for their device. This includes 

bringing it to school in a sturdy case/bag, fully charged and ready for learning. At Lyndhurst 

Secondary College all students will use Microsoft365 platform including Word, PowerPoint, 

Excel and Microsoft Teams.  Students will access their emails using Outlook and teachers will 

use Teams to communicate with their classes.  Students will submit and receive feedback on 

Learning Tasks on the Compass platform.  All students must partake in E- Learning sessions 

and electronically sign our BYOD acceptable usage contract for 2024.      

 

We look forward to welcoming you into the Lyndhurst Community in 2024.   

If you have any queries please contact: Bree Watson or Grace Brown at the school.  

 


